
Addendum to Employee Notice 

 

 

A copy of Marquette University’s Radioactive Materials License No. 079-1161-01, 

issued by the Department of Health and Family Services of the State of Wisconsin, 

is available for inspection in the Office of Research Compliance (ORC) located at 

560 N. 16th Street, Room 102.  The ORC also has a copy of Chapter HFS 157 and 

other documents related to this license, and the regulations governing the safe use 

of radioactive materials. 


